
Portland Peaceful Response Coalition (PPRC)'s
800th Weekly Friday Rally for Peace and Justice

 co-sponsored by Peace and Justice Works Iraq Affinity Group

PPRC has held weekly rallies since November of 2001 at Pioneer
Courthouse Square, shortly after the US invasion of Afghanistan.
The rallies focus on human rights issues domestic (police abuse,

houselessness, racism, spying) and international (US wars,
Israel/Palestine, drone warfare, fair trade vs. “free trade”).

Join us to mark 800 weeks (just over 15 years) of marching!
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For information: Peace and Justice Works
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